

## Department for Children, Adults and Health

Local Residents Date: 26 November 2018

Frenchay Community Your Ref: Frenchay CE Primary School

E-mail: Susan.webber@southglos.gov.uk

Telephone: 01454 863241

Dear Resident

## PRE-PLANNING DROP-IN EVENT FRENCHAY CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Council would like to invite you to a drop-in event to share proposed plans for the new purpose built accommodation for Frenchay Church of England (CE) Primary School.

The proposed plans follow on from consultation events held earlier in the year which were undertaken as part of the formal approvals process to enlarge Frenchay CE Primary School. The proposal to enlarge Frenchay CE Primary School has been approved by Council Members and, subject to planning permission for the new school building, the school will move to the new site on the former Frenchay hospital site in September 2020.

The event is planned to take place on **Tuesday 4 December 2018** between 3.30pm – 7:00pm and will be held at **Frenchay Village Hall**, Beckspool Road, Frenchay, Bristol BS16 1NU.

This pre-planning drop-in event is intended to provide local residents and parents/carers with the opportunity to discuss and comment on the building plans prior to the submission of a formal application for planning permission. At the same time, there will be an opportunity to look at provisional plans for the development of Malmains Drive. You may recall that the Council's plans for the disposal of Malmains Drive is necessary to fund the new school building. The Council's project team will be available to help explain the proposed schemes.

I look forward to seeing you.

Vulve Carlesan

Yours sincerely

Julie Cathcart

Interim Head of Education, Learning and Skills	